
 
 
March 20, 2020 
 
 
Mr. and Mrs. Bert Cutino 
PO Box 2194 
Monterey, CA 93942-2194 
 
Dear Mr. and Mrs. Cutino, 
 
Thank you for your unrestricted pledge of $1,000.00 and your first pledge payment of 

$250 which gains you membership to the prestigious 2020 President’s Circle. Gifts like 
yours are truly the reason that we are able to change students’ lives. In fact, support 
from our generous donors like you allowed us to provide more than $550,000 directly 

to MPC students last year through our impactful Scholarship and College Incentive 
programs. 
  

For many people, living in Monterey County and affording college can be difficult, and 
often requires additional support. Your contributions are incredibly important as they 
provide opportunities for more students to attend and thrive at MPC. As one student 

explains, “Community college gave me a second chance in reaching my true academic 
potential, something that I never knew was possible. I will forever be grateful for the 
help you have provided me.” 

 
Monterey Peninsula College provides pathways to better futures, while people like you 
help to ensure access to those pathways. Thank you again for making a positive 
difference in an MPC student’s life – a difference that will last a lifetime. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
 

 
Beccie Michael      
MPC Foundation Executive Director 
MPC Vice President of Advancement 
 
 

MPC Foundation is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization: IRS #77-0391075 
No goods or services were given in exchange for this donation. 
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